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Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 
 
 
RE: Docket IDNRC-2020-0101: No Generic Review for Unknown, Untested Nuclear Reactors 
 
Dear ,  
 
Dear Kenneth T. Erwin: 
 
I am writing in opposition to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s proposal to produce a “generic” 
environmental impact statement (GEIS) for “small-scale advanced nuclear reactors.” The stated purpose 
of this proposal is to “streamline” the environmental review process for unknown, untested types of 
nuclear reactors. This would contradict NRC’s primary mission to protect the public health and safety, 
not to promote the commercial nuclear energy industry. 
 
We in this changing and delicate world do not need nor want any new nuclear power reactors, no more 
nuclear bombs, no more nuclear waste! You are crazy to think that this kind of reckless and useless 
poisonous power method will be healthy for the future, with changing water levels as the poles melt, 
with refugees growing in number as coastal cities sink, and with the nuclear "half-life" promised in 
nuclear fission...thousands of years, toxic and radiated lands, waters, people, animals and planet.  WE 
SAY NO MUKES NO AND NO MORE EVER!! 
 
NRC must include a realistic, balanced, evidence-based assessment of climate change, energy 
alternatives, and the trajectory of the energy industry in all of its environmental reviews going forward.  
There are so many alternatives and ways to create power. We the people are willing and eager to help. 
Give us a chance,, not the ugly profiteering corporate thieves who don't care for anything but their own 
financial bottom lines. YOU CAN'T EAT MONEY. NRC. 
 
For these reasons, I believe NRC must abandon the proposal for a streamlined environmental review 
and licensing process for small-scale advanced nuclear reactors (and ANRs of any size). Pursuit of the 
GEIS proposal is a waste of NRC’s resources, and would compromise NRC’s public health and safety 
mission. 
 
NO NUKES, NO WAY! Please, do the job you were born to do, and don't be toadies to the criminals who 
care nothing for this planet and all life upon it! 
 
Sincerely, 
H. G. Graham 
 
WA 98502 



(360) 867-2257 
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